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Elder David Wu is this week’s (11/15) speaker. We welcome him
and give thanks for his faithful service.
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We welcome the following new members to join the MGC
family: sisters Doris Liu, Crystal Zhang, Hongcheng Zhang,
Jennifer Kao, brother Gang Liu and sister Xiaoli Gao.
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In the past Sunday’s congregational meeting we passed the 2021
budget and elected the following deacons: brother Alex Lai,
sister Susan Rofe, sister Sylvia Wu, and brother Wayne Wang.
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We
ope

give thanks to the Lord for the new MGC website. It is now

n to the public at https://marylandgospelchurch.org . We thank the

website team for their faithful service. They are Alex Lai, Cindy

and

King Wong, Gloria and Lung Sang Cheung, brother Eddie

Kuan, brother Jonathan Chen, brother Tom Hsu, and sister
Xiaoli Gao. If you have any suggestions or feedback for the
website, please contact the Website Team through email:
Webteam@MarylandGospelChurch.orqg
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We will have a whole-church dqatherlng on Friday night November
27 to count our blessings and share testimonies.
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We will hold a Christmas Evangelistic Meeting on December 26 online
tilted “A Gentle Whisper After the Fire”. Our guest speaker will be
brother Duan from Huston.

The week after the evangelistic meeting, we will start an 8-week
seeker’s class, to share the gospel in small groups online. We need
more co-workers to j join this ministry team and will provide co-worker’s
training in December. Anyone who is willing to take the training and
join the ministry team, please contact pastor He.
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This week’s 2-1-1 Bible Reading Plan: we are going to start to
study Hebrews 5:1-14; Bible memory verse is Hebrews2:16 “For
surely it is not angels he helps, but Abraham’s descendants.”
Bible reading: Proverbs 8-14.




